


STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

DIVISION OF FISH AND GAME 

L5-144ge 

',Lzticie 

INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE 

DATE September 25, 1951 

E. L. MACAULAY 

JACK FRASER 

ITMI;F:5171 
qEP 2 6 1951 

BUR. FISH CONSERVATION 
PLACERVILLE 

Dear Jack: 

I am enclosing herewith a set of pictures 
for the crew that I got at Heather Lake. The spots 
in the picture of the explosion are pieces of debris 
and not blemishes on the film. Please give a set 
to each of the members of the crew and keep one for 
yourself. 

The closeup of the dam is the one on Suzy. 

I certainly wish to compliment you on the 
selection of Mr. Frank Merrill. I never saw a crew 
that worked more harmoniously together, and the 
youngster rowing the rubber boat was whistling while 
he worked at navigating the 1700—pound cargo down the 
lake. 

With kindest regards, 

E. L. MACAULAY 

ELM:ld 
	 Chief, Bureau of Patrol 

Enc. 
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